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Chief Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief 
Cherokee Nation 
P.O. Box 948
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465 
Dear Chief Mankiller,

As a long time admirer, it was a thrill for us to meet you and hear your presentation on Saturday, March 
19,1994, at the Women’s Conference at the University of Richmond. Thank you for letting us take a few minutes 
of your time to tell you about UNOS. We are hopeful that you will have an opportunity to visit the UNOS office 
this year.

As we mentioned during our conversation, your name has come up frequently as someone we would like 
to have participate on one of our national committees. Our committees generally have three 1-day meetings 
every year with occasional conference calls, therefore, the time commitment is not too overwhelming. The terms 
are for two years and of course, UNOS pays all travel related expenses. We hope you will consider becoming 
involved in UNOS activities in the future.

When you plan to be in Richmond again, please contact us and we will be glad to make your 
arrangements to visit our office. As you suggested, we have enclosed an information packet about UNOS.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Sally H. Aungier
Supervisor, Membership Services

Lin McGaw
Assistant Director of Education

Enclosures


